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Thursday 25th January 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Years 5 & 6 Visit to Imperial War Museum, Duxford 

 

To reinforce the work we will be completing this half term, we have arranged a visit to the Imperial 

War Museum on Tuesday 6th March 2018.  Further information will be sent out nearer the time on 

what clothing, etc. is required for the visit. 

 

We plan to depart at 9.00 a.m. and return at approximately 3.00 pm. 

 

The 1996 Education Act requires us to ask you to contribute voluntarily towards the cost of this visit. 

However, it must be stated that if we do not receive sufficient contributions the visit will have to be 

cancelled.  The cost will be £6.00 per child; to cover activities and transport.  

 

Would you please complete the attached slip and return to the school office by Friday 23rd February 

2018. Please note that your child will not be able to take part in this trip without a completed 

permission slip.  

 

Many thanks for your support in this matter.  We look forward to a very exciting day. 

 

 

Mrs Hunter Jones 

Class Teacher 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Years 5 & 6 Visit to Imperial War Museum, Duxford – Tuesday 6th March 2018 

 

I agree to my child …………………………………….…in ………………………………. class taking part in the Imperial War 

Museum visit on Tuesday 6th March 2018.  

 

I have paid by Parentpay. If you are not registered for Parentpay, please speak to the office staff. 

 

I would like my child to have a school packed lunch.      Y/N    (Please delete as applicable). 

 

     

Signed:    ………………………………………………………(Parent/Carer)     Date:.................................................. 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
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